
 

 E X P E R I E N C E  Y O U R  A M E R I C A ™  
The National Park Service cares for special places saved by the American people so that all may experience our heritage. 

 

 
 
Natchez Trace Parkway News Release 
 
Release Date: October 29, 2020 

Contact: Greg Smith, greg_smith@nps.gov, 662-680-4024 

 

Sections of Chisha Foka Multi-Use Trail to Close for 
Maintenance 
 
RIDGELAND, MS – Natchez Trace Parkway will close sections of the Chisha Foka Multi-Use Trail near 
Ridgeland, MS starting November 1, 2020. The work will take place along three sections of trail 
beginning near the Highland Colony Parkway trail crossing and ending south of the Ross Barnett 
Reservoir Overlook (Milepost 100.8- Milepost 105.3).  
 
Over approximately two weeks sections of trail will be closed as the work progresses. The trail requires 
regular maintenance and repair work to maintain optimal conditions for visitor use. Signs and barricades 
will be placed at trail access points to mark the closures. All access to the closed portions of the trail is 
prohibited during this time. The trail west of Highland Colony Parkway will remain open. 
 
For more information about this project and the Natchez Trace Parkway, call (800) 305-7417. 
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About the National Park Service. More than 20,000 National Park Service employees care for America's 
421 national parks and work with communities across the nation to help preserve local history and create 
close-to-home recreational opportunities. Learn more at www.nps.gov, and on Facebook, Instagram, 
Twitter, and YouTube. 
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